
1600 East Century Ave. Ste. 3   |   Bismarck, ND 58503

PHONE: 701-328-5357   |   FAX: 701-328-5363   |   EMAIL: parkrec@nd.gov   |   WEBSITE: www.parkrec.nd.gov

May 05, 2025Tony Schmitt
Fargo Park District Director 
6100 38th St S           
Fargo, ND 58104

Dear Mr. Schmitt,

North Dakota Parks and Recreation (NDPRD) has received the Title VI  (1) Nondiscrimination 
Policy Statement, (2) Assurances, (3) Title VI Compliant Process, (4) Complaint Form and 

(5) Limited English Proficiency Plan. NDPRD has reviewed the submitted documents and

hereby approves the City of Fargo Park District to be compliant with Title VI requirements.

Please notify NDPRD Grant Adminstrative Assistant, Grace Anguiano , at granguiano@nd.gov
once all of the before mentioned signed documents are signed and posted to your public 

website as stated in the plan.

We appreciate the time and effort to become Title VI compliant. Thank you!

Sincerely, 

Grace Anguiano
Grants Administrative Assistant 
ND Parks and Recreation 

604 E Boulevard Ave Dept 750 

Bismarck, ND 58505 

mailto:cbinstock@nd.gov
https://www.wfparks.org/



